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Stoughton Utilities Holiday Donation Drive Begins November 21 
 

Stoughton Utilities is getting into the holiday spirit and giving back to the community.  
 
“Our locally owned, not-for-profit utility exists for the benefit of the community. It’s important for us to 
support our neighbors by giving back, especially during the holiday season,” said Jill Weiss, Utility 
Director. 
 
Stoughton Utilities is hosting a food pantry drive from November 21 through December 3 at the utility 
office. Customers who donate a non-perishable food items will receive a strand of energy efficient LED 
holiday lights. Each item donated will also enter the customer into a drawing for prizes including smart 
thermostats and utility bill credits. The pantry items will be donated to local food pantries to support 
increased need in the community during the holiday season.   
 
“Holiday lights are a beloved tradition for many. Switching to LED holiday lights is a small change that 
will help our customers get in the spirit of the holidays in an energy efficient way,” said Jill Weiss. LEDs 
use up to 90% less energy than incandescent lights, last much longer, and produce very little heat.  
 
For more information, contact Stoughton Utilities at (608) 873-3379 or visit stoughtonutilities.com. Hours 
of operation are Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 
# # # 

 
Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the surrounding area; 
and wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 
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